
From: William Green < >  

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 10:42 AM 

To: Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: SUPPORT of DRAFT BYLAW 129 

 

 

 We are in SUPPORT of DRAFT BYLAW 129 . We have two undeveloped lots on South Pender 

and DRAFT BYLAW 129 creates less restrictive side setbacks and house sizes . DRAFT 

BYLAW 129 will provide us with more  building options on our the properties where most of 

the geography of the land is not flat.  

 

Mike and Lydia Green  

  

South Pender 

 


